
GCCC Meeting Minutes 

February 14, 2015 

 

 The GCCC held a half-day work session on the Charter on February 14 at 6:30 PM in the Greene 

County Courthouse Annex. Chairman Cobble opened the meeting in prayer. Secretary Houser read the 

minutes from the last meeting. 

 Chairman Cobble made a motion to accept the minutes. 

 Commissioner Waddle seconded the motion. 

 The GCCC voted unanimously to approve the minutes. 

 

The GCCC talked about a broad variety of issues within the county. 

The GCCC discussed Section 2.06 and Article 9. 

 

 Commissioner Johnson made a motion to include the requirement of having complaints to the  

  Ethics Committee be notarized and sworn. 

 Chairman Cobble seconded the motion. 

 The GCCC voted unanimously to include this requirement. 

 

 Chairman Cobble made a motion to accept Section 2.06 

 Chairman Pro Tem Wood seconded the motion. 

 The GCCC voted unanimously to accept Section 2.06. 

 

The GCCC worked on and revised Article 9 to allow open meetings. 

 

 Chairman Pro Tem Wood made a motion to change the word nominate to select in Section 9.01. 

 Commissioner Johnson seconded the motion. 

  The GCCC voted unanimously for this change. 

 

Commissioner Waddle left the meeting for another engagement. 

 

 Secretary Houser made a motion to accept Section 5.03(h). 

 Commissioner Johnson seconded the motion. 

 The GCCC voted unanimously to accept Section 5.03(h). 

 

 Chairman Cobble made a motion to add a sentence to Section 5.06 that further distinguishes  

  between ordinances and resolutions. 

 Commissioner Claiborne seconded the motion. 

 The GCCC voted unanimously to add this sentence. 

 

 Commissioner Johnson made a motion to adjourn. 

  Chairman Pro Tem Wood seconded the motion. 

  The GCCC voted unanimously to adjourn. 



  

  


